

Unfortunately, the Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for Saturday, March 23rd is cancelled due to inclement weather.

Now for the good news...the **EASTER BUNNY** will still be hopping on over for indoor photos at the New Britain Township General Meeting Room at 207 Park Avenue, Chalfont on March 23rd, Saturday from 9:30AM to 11:00AM. <u>Don't be late! The bunny hops off to his next destination at 11:00 SHARP! This is a First Come – First Serve event.</u>

- MUSIC
- PHOTOS
- EASTER EGGS
- FOOD DRIVE: Don't forget your non-perishable goods and monetary donations! New Britain Township is partnering up with the New Britain Baptist Food Pantry. The Food Pantry is in need of non-perishable goods, toilet paper, tissues, paper towels, napkins, and larger size diapers. They will also accept monetary donations. Please help spread the word!